
VFW Auxiliary Department of CT. 

“Never Forget the Difference You Make”, “From our Roots to Our Branches, 

Extending Service to Our Veterans” 

Extension & Revitalization September Flyer 

“Branches Grow Tall When Roots Run Deep” 

The purpose of the Department Chief of Staff is to work with the Department 

President ensuring that our Auxiliaries remain strong and vibrant and that our 

organization grows and produces proud patriotic and energetic members. 

Our foundation is solid………………now its up to us to build on that structure. 

Remember playing the game “One, two three, RED light? This year we will be 

emphasizing green, yellow and RED lights, where does your auxiliary fall??  

Auxiliaries that are at a GREEN light are Healthy, most auxiliaries in our 

department fall under that light. 

Auxiliaries that are at a YELLOW light are experiencing signs of caution and the 

district presidents need to be honest in their visits/inspections so that the Chief of 

Staff and President can form a committee to contact and work with the auxiliaries 

getting them back under the GREEN light. 

Should an auxiliary proceed to the RED light the auxiliary will be placed on 

Suspension. Suspension simply means there is some work to do in getting the 

auxiliary back to the GREEN light. 

The hope is that with Mentoring and guidance the auxiliary will recover and come 

back stronger and better than before. 

As a department let’s work together, should you notice an auxiliary struggle, 

PLEASE let me know, together we have the skills and tools to keep our department 

solid. 

Grace Kelly 

Chief of Staff 

Grace.kelly56@outlook.com 


